4 February 2022

HamidouDjibrilla
President
Nigerien Football Association

By email

Dear President

It is with great pleasure that | have now started in my role as Chair of the English Football Association. I'm
excited by the opportunity to play my part in shaping the future of something that means so much to so manu.

The past two years of a pandemic have only reinforced the notion that our federations and football can be a
positive force for good throughout society, even in challenging times, and we are keen to play our role on this
journey.

Along with my CEO Mark Bullingham and Edleen John, the EFA’s Director of International Relations, Cor porate
Affairs and Equality & Diversity, we look forward to continued cooperation and collaboration with our
international friends.

I look forward to meeting you soon, hopefully at the FIFA Congress in March.

With best regards

Debbie Hewitt MBE
Chair
English FA
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